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SURVEY OPERATIONS – WESTERN APPROACHES TO BROOME 
 

Date of effect:       5 September 2024 

Charts & Publications:   AUS 50 

Attachment:         Photo of survey vessel and chartlet depicting area of survey.   

 

Mariners and Port users are advised that survey operations will be conducted for the Australian 
Hydrographic Office (AHO) commencing from 5 September 2024 to 15 December 2024. 
 
These operations will take place from the survey vessel ‘Tengarra Explorer’ within a range of 10 
to 25 nautical miles off the coast of Broome. The attached chartlet shows the location of the works. 
 
Several tide gauges will be deployed as part of these survey works. 

• The buoys will be 1m diameter, yellow in colour, with lighting characteristics Fl Y 2s 

• Coordinates of the buoys are mentioned below, and marked in the attached chartlet: 
 
o 17° 47.8' S 122° 02.2' E                             
o 17° 48.1' S 121° 50.5' E      
o 17° 59.1' S 122° 00.0' E        
o 17° 57.9' S 121° 49.2' E        
o 18° 07.6' S 121° 47.4' E        
o 18° 12.9' S 121° 47.4' E        
o 17° 58.1' S 121° 54.4' E 

 
Mariners are advised to give way to the survey vessel and remain well clear of the buoys. 

Any questions regarding this Local Marine Notice should be addressed to the Kimberley Ports 

Authority by email: harbourmaster@kimberleyports.wa.gov.au  

 
 
 
 
 
Rohan Wadhwa 
REGIONAL HARBOUR MASTER 
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